
 

File #: EA1415-02 
May 20, 2015 
 

NOTE TO FILE 
 
To: Participants 
 
Re: Behchoko hearing date change 
 
On May 12, 2015 the Tlicho Government submitted a request to the Review Board to change the date of the 
Behchoko community hearing (PR#39).  The Review Board considered this request and has changed the date 
of the Behchoko community hearing to: 
 

• Thursday June 18, 2015 
• Cultural Centre 
• 1:00 – 8:00 

 
The date of the Yellowknife community hearing has not changed and is Tuesday June 23. 
 
No other dates in the workplan have changed.  The remaining EA milestones include, 
Pre- Hearing conference May 25, 2015 
Interventions and presentations from parties June 8, 2015 
Developer’s response to interventions June 17, 2015 
Developer’s hearing presentation June 19, 2015 
Community hearings Behchoko June 18, 2015 
Community hearings Yellowknife June 23, 2015 
If further evidence is required:  the Review Board 
determines appropriate additional process steps 

June 2015 

If no further evidence is required after the completion of 
the hearing: Issuance of decision and Report of EA  

August 2015 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Simon Toogood 
EA Officer 
Mackenzie Valley Review Board 
#200 Scotia Centre, 50th Avenue 
(867) 766-7053 
stoogood@reviewboard.ca 
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